Dear Editor,

We were pleased to have the opportunity to revise our manuscript titled “E-
technology support programs for autistic children: Do they work?” (64979). In the
revised manuscript, we have considered the reviewers’ comments and suggestions.
As instructed, we have attempted to explain the changes made in reaction to the
comments. The responses to the suggestions raised are below and colour coded as
follows: a) Comments from editors or reviewers are shown as text; b) Our responses

are shown as text.

The reviewers’ comments were helpful overall, and we are appreciative of the
constructive feedback on our original submission. After this revision, we feel the

quality is much improved.

Sincerely,

Natalie Wall



Reviewer 1:

A: Thank you for reviewing our paper.

A: We agree with your assessment that the manuscript should have more
clearly defined sections to help it read more clearly. We have incorporated new

headings and sub-headings throughout the paper.

A: Thank you for pointing out that there was an error with our referencing.

This has now been amended and all citations correspond with the reference list.
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A: We have now added the “Author Contributions” section on the first page.

A: Thank you for your suggestion. We have added two figures to the paper.

One in the eye-tracking section and one in the event related potential section.



Company editor-in-chief:

A: Please see point 2 above, under the Science Editor comments.



